
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

January 28, 2022 
 
 
Mr. Morris Woodruff 
Secretary of the Commission 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street, Suite 100 
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360 
 
Dear Mr. Woodruff: 
 
The tariff sheet listed below issued by Union Electric Company d/b/a Ameren Missouri (Ameren Missouri or the Company) 
was filed as a revision of Schedule No. 6, Schedule of Rates for Electricity, on January 28, 2022: 
 
  Filed   Canceling  

 3rd Revised Sheet No. 158.2  2nd Revised Sheet No. 158.2  
 
This tariff sheet is being issued January 28, 2022 to become effective on and after February 27, 2022.   
 
The purpose of the proposed tariff revision is to slightly modify the in-service date to June 30, 2022 to be 
consistent with realized construction timetables.  The language is consistent with the Joint Motion to Approve 
Revised Tariff Sheet filed by the parties in File Nos. EA-2020-0371 and ET-2020-0022. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/Jermaine Grubbs 
Jermaine Grubbs 
Corporate Counsel 
 
Enclosures 
 
  


